
14. HILLMORTON HIGH SCHOOL

The Board received a request from Hillmorton High School seeking funds for
additional lighting of the school driveway and car park.

The Principal, Richard Belton, spoke to the request and outlined to Board
Members the extensive community use the school had after school hours.

The Board resolved:

1. To match the school’s funding sources on a dollar for dollar basis to the
value of $1,900.

2. That the $1,900 be allocated from 1998/99 Discretionary Funds.

3. To write to the Ministry of Education expressing concern at the lack of
funding for what is seen as a safety issue.

4. To request that the City Streets Unit investigate the relocating, or improving
the illumination, of the street light opposite the entrance to Hillmorton High
School.


